CYNTHIA PARKER
MADISON COUNTY CHANCERY CLERK
P. O. Box 404
CANTON, MS 39046
CPARKER@MADISON-CO.COM

PHONE 601-855-5526 FAX 601-855-5759
August 7, 2014

Mr. Jonathan Hull
Senior Consultant

- Ryan Innovative Solutions
229 Peachtree Street NE
Suite 1900
Atlanta, GA 30303

RE:  Samco Properties LTD/School Street Crossing
Parcel 0721-30C-095/01.00

Dear Mr. Hull:
Please be advised that the public hearing concerning your protest on the above referenced parcel has been
continued until Monday, August 18, 2014 at 4:30 p.m. before the Madison County Board of Supervisors

in the Board Room of the Madison County Office Complex located at 125 West North Street, Canton,
Mississippi.

Be sure to consult with the Tax Assessor at 601-856-1796 prior to Monday’s meeting in an effort to
resolve any objection you may have. I have enclosed an appeal form that the Tax Assessor has requested
you fill out in its entirety prior to contacting his office to discuss your appeal.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call.

Sincerely,

Coprerd -

Cynthia Parker
Chancery Clerk

/cp

cel Gerald Barber, Tax Assessor
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School Street Crossing, LP
% Carnegie Companies, Inc.
6190 Cochran Road

Solon, OH 44139

RE:  Samco Properties LTD/School Street Crossing
Parcel 0721-30C-095/01.00

To Whom It May Concern:
Please be advised that the public hearing concerning your protest on the above referenced parcel has been
continued until Monday, August 18, 2014 at 4:30 p.m. before the Madison County Board of Supervisors

in the Board Room of the Madison County Office Complex located at 125 West North Street, Canton,
Mississippi.

Be sure to consult with the Tax Assessor at 601-856-1796 prior to Monday’s meeting in an effort to
resolve any objection you may have. Ihave enclosed an appeal form that the Tax Assessor has requested
you fill out in its entirety prior to contacting his office to discuss your appeal.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call.

Sincerely,

A

Cynthia Parker
Chancery Clerk

lep

ce: Gerald Barber, Tax Assessor



